
APPENDIX D 

 

Ref:  22/03275/LAPREM 

 

Dear Sirs,  

We would like to strongly object to the request of the Brazilian Cafe, 88 Clarendon Rd, 

Southsea  being open for the sale of Alcohol and Live and Recorded Music on a Monday to Saturday 

until  3 am. 

We live in Somerset Road.  This is a residential area and we should not have to be bombarded with 

continual night time noise from music and loud voices/shouting. The buildings are close together 

and noise echos off of surrounding buildings.    

Please consider the residents.  

Thank you, 

Ron & Brenda Surridge 

21 Somerset Rd, 

Southsea,  

PO52NL  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Sent from my iPad 
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